
Hello everyone 
 
My name is Krichpas Khumthanom. Back home I am currently studying Computer Engineering at 
King  Mongkut's Institute of Technology Ladkrabang in Bangkok, Thailand.  On this occasion I was the only 
student from Thailand that got the chance to work here at the Institute Mihajlo Pupin (IMP). I am writing to 
express my feelings about the last two months. 
 
At first time, I didn't  expected that I would be a part of the biggest and oldest institute of Southeast Europe. 
I am so lucky to be here and I certainly have felt a lot of inspiration. I have seen and worked with plenty of 
smart people and surrounded by them.  
 
I have worked in the Telecommunication Department. My professor is Lazar Berbakov. He is so kind.  
Most of time, when he assigned me some tasks, he always send me a confirmation e-mail to make sure so, 
I can understand the instructions because I am not used to be surrounding by so many English speakers.  
He is also willing to help me every time I encounter a problem. I just have to go to his office and talk to 
him,  then he will explain in more detail about the issue and sometimes write it down to make it clearer.  
 
Moreover, Valentina Vanja, she is also good to me. I still can remember the first week here at IMP. I had no 
friends and luckily I had to work in the same room as she did. She helped me a lot, talked to  
me to make me feel more at ease including taking me for a walk around the company. I really appreciated  
that.   
 
Finally, the last point, I cannot forget the food here, it's very delicious. I always had the chance to drink juice 
every morning.  
 
So, my life here is quite perfect. Good food, good friends and good people. I am going to miss it here at 
IMP.  
 
Thank you so much for everything. I wish I could have had more time to work and study here. Anyway, I am 
going to come back if I have a chance.  
 
Time to say good bye Belgrade. 
Big love from Thailand. 
 
Here is my e-mail (krichpas@gmail.com) feel free to answer any questions. 
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